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Request for Scheduled Public Comment : 9-29-2022 12:08:18 pm

Luca Mollel <luca.mollel@como.gov>

noreply@gocolumbiamo.com <noreply@gocolumbiamo.com> Thu, Sep 29, 2022 at 12:08 PM
Reply-To: gforce.link@gmail.com
To: luca.mollel@como.gov, kristina.wolf@como.gov, jeffrey.ehimuh@como.gov

The following form submission was received on the City of Columbia website. The sender has been notified of the
successful receipt of this request. Recipients should respond to this request within a reasonable time frame, normally within
1 to 3 business days. For more information regarding origin of this message or to report spam contact the Webmaster at
webmaster@como.gov

Below are the results of a Web form submitted on: September 29th, 2022 at 12:08PM (CDT).

Requested Meeting Date: 2022-10-17

Speaker's Name: (please indicate if more than one speaker): Gayle Link and Brittney Eaton

Telephone: 415-269-1498

Email Address: gforce.link@gmail.com

Topic (please be specific): Frostbite and other winter health concerns from a medical perspective.

| understand that the information submitted in this form will be published with a City Council agenda and will be made
available to the public.: yes

IP:64.85.219.139
Form: Request for Scheduled Public Comment
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